
 
Dear Sanderlin Families, 
 
I am excited to announce that strings class is going to be offered this school year!  
 
Our first strings classes will begin on October 19th where introduction to the instruments will take place, and 
the selection process will begin. Students can learn to play violin or viola. 
 
Classes will be Fridays 12:15-1:05 for 4th grade, and 1:55-2:45 for 5th grade. 
 
Please read over this application and turn it in to your classroom teacher no later than Monday, October 
15th. There are only 22 spots available per grade level, so acceptance will be pending administrative approval. 
The rental fee is $60 for the year, or $30 if your child receives free or reduced lunch. Once accepted another 
letter will be sent home with a parent meeting date so that any questions you may have regarding the rental 
process, or any other questions. 
 
Student Name: ___________________________________________________ 
 
Classroom Teacher: _______________________________________________ 
 
 
Membership in strings is a privilege. Strings students should be keeping up with their classwork/ homework. 
 
Strings students are expected to follow all Sanderlin Conduct Expectation guidelines. Administration may 
suspend or dismiss members from strings for conduct violations. 
 
Strings students are also expected to attend all performances. A student may be excused from a performance 
by submitting a signed note a week before the event. Students who do not meet these requirements may be 
dismissed from the ensemble program. 
 
Student: I agree to attend performances, complete all classwork and homework, and meet the Sanderlin 
Expectations. 
 
______________________________   ___________________________________ 
Student Signature     Parent Signature 
 
Email: _______________________________________ 
 
Phone #: _____________________________________ 
 
 
 
For questions, please email me at chambersre@pcsb.org 
 
I look forward to a wonderful year of making music! 
Ms. Rebekah Chambers 
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